
NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2016 

 We would 

like to remind 

all parents that 

the meetings  

with your child’s keyworkers 

will be happening on the week 

of 15th February. 

Pre-School: 

Can all parents  

and children  

check their trays in the 
afternoon/evening before 
going home. We put let-
ters in their trays and en-
courage the children to put 
their own art work in their 
tray during the day. 

 We would like to give a big thank 

you to all the parents that have donated 

toys to the Nursery. The children have 

been enjoying them. Please keep doing it. 

We are always looking for different toys for 

our children to play with. 

to talk about Road Safety. 
Everyone was very interested 
and participated by making 
questions. 

The  After 
School Club 
received a visit 
from a Lollipop 
Lady on 11th 
February,  

Toddler Room: Please can you bring 

photos of your child and your family, 

so we can make family books. 



www.facebook.com/brightfuturesnurseryandclub  

Football Sessions 

Toddlers and Pre-School have been 

enjoying fortnightly football ses-

sions. Billy from sportsfa.co.uk will 

be visiting the Nursery every other 

Thursday at 10am to deliver these fun 

packed sessions. Club will also have 

these sessions, taking place once a 

month, from 4.30 to 5.30. 

Pre-School: The Keyworkers have 

changed. Please check the Keyworker 

Board in Pre-School to see your child’s 

Keyworker. 

The older children from Pre-
School are doing extra learn-

ing sessions with Tania in 
Club Room in the morning, 
in order to prepare them for 
School in September. All the 
sessions, which include learn-
ing/exploring, doing set activ-
ities, etc., are linked with the 

EYFS requirements.  

Funded Hours are Term 

Time only. If you would 

like your child to attend 

Nursery during School 

Holidays and Half Terms, 

you have to 

pay the asso-

ciated fee. 

Some babies have moved 
up to Toddler Room. 
The adaptation to the 
new room, staff and 
children has been very 
positive.  


